
                  

Notice to Mariners No. 12 of 2025 

Wexford Harbour, Chart No. 5621.15, 1772 & 2046 
 
To all skippers, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, and members of the public. 
       

Ground Investigation Works by Jack Up Barge at Trinity Wharf Site  

 
   The Jack Up Barge OCM 50 will be carrying out ground 
investigation works in the vicinity of the Trinity Wharf site. The barge will be 
supported by the Workboat OCM Stubby and Crew Transfer boat OCM 
Supporter for the duration of these works. The barge and support vessels will be 
contactable on VHF channel 14.  
It is expected that the barge will be on location between mid-September up until 
mid-November.  
  

 
 

  
  All harbour users are requested to keep clear of barge operations 
throughout. 
  
Captain Mick Mahon 
Senior Marine Officer  
Wexford County Council  
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